
 
 

HOT LUNCH 
 
St. Augustine School offers HOT LUNCH three (3) times a week this year. 
 
NEW this 2025-2026 school years 
This year, Hot Lunch will be provided via TWO hot lunch providers: 

1.​ Calhoun’s (Mondays and Thursdays) 
2.​ Kamei Sushi (Fridays) 

 
Please, see below for information and instructions to order from Calhoun’s and Kamei. 
 
CALHOUN’S (Mondays and Thursdays)​
 

●​ We are pleased to announce that Calhoun’s Catering will begin your hot lunch service on 
Monday, September 8, 2025 and continue each Monday and Thursday during the school 
year. 

●​ The link to order is the following: https://munchalunch.com/schools/StAugustine​
 

●​ The ordering platform will open on Thursday, September 4 afternoon. 
●​ Please, note that the cut-off is 12:00 noon for the next day’s order. 

 
*****Payment Reminder: Unpaid orders will be automatically cancelled after the ordering 
deadline and lunch will NOT be delivered. Thank you very much for your understanding. ***** 

 
●​ If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Olivia Cheung 

directly at owhcheung@hotmail.com 
​
KAMEI SUSHI (Fridays) 
 

●​ SERVICE will begin Friday, September 19, 2025.  Details to follow. 
●​ N.B.  You will need to create a separate account to order from Kamei Sushi Fridays.  

Follow this link to create your Kamei Sushi account:  
https://munchalunch.com/schools/StAugustine/ 

●​ For the first week (orders for September 19), the order deadline is 12:00pm, Tuesday, 
Sep.16. 

●​ UPDATE:  Every week after, parents have until 11:59PM TUESDAY to place orders for 
Friday. 
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